

## From the Nuffield Professor of Orthopaedic Surgery

17. January, 1962.

Dear Tate,

Thank you for your letter. I think it would be nice if you drop a line of thanks to the Bursar of Pembroke for his kind help. Perhaps you could add a word about the 12. and 13. September at the same time. If we fail to get rooms for these dates there then I will approach Worcester again.

I would be glad if the following people in Oxford could receive an invitation:

✓ W. Deakin Esq., Warden,

St. Anthony's College, Oxford.

Professor Sir Isiah Berlin,

All Souls College, Oxford.

Professor Sir Robert Macintosh,
Pembroke College.

Yours sincerely,

J. TRUETA.

Professor B. Tate, Department of Spanish, The University, Nottingham.